Dear Logos Parents,

As you are aware, this year has been a transition year from our old uniforms into our new
secondary school uniform policy, which will fully come into effect next fall. We appreciate the
feedback that many of you have provided and we are grateful for this phased transition in which
we have been able to test-run a number of items and learn what is and isn’t working. Thanks for
your patience.

Our goals for the new uniform were simple. First, we wanted to increase uniformity in our
hallways and classrooms. Second, we wanted to do so while clearly and visibly loving our
students, showing kindness to them, and better equipping them to pursue their vocations in the
facilities God has provided us.

We are publishing the 23-24 school uniform now so that our families can start to prepare early.
Please note that we are phasing in the new elementary uniform over the course of next year (it
will be required in the fall of 2024). This gives a year and a half of lead time to allow families to
adapt to the new policy.

We are incredibly grateful to God for the community of families we have been given to serve.
The way that our school community has navigated this transition has been exceptional. Our aim
is to steward this role more faithfully each year and the changes being made reflect that desire.

Sincerely,
Luke Jankovic
Logos Board Chairman



